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Subject: Online Submission

14/06/2021

MRS Camilla Stewart

7 Gloucester ST

North Balgowah NSW 2093
camillamstewart@gmail.com

RE: DA2021/0680 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

As a local resident (and mother of two) | strongly object to this development proposal. To allow
a childcare centre at the junction of such a busy road is dangerous and defies common sense.
There is no provision for parking and people will be getting their children in & out of cars on a
major busy road. There is also no requirement for another childcare centre in this suburb. We
already have several in the area and they still have spots available. For these and all the other

reasons listed in the feedback | object.



